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September 20, 2022

Ms. Wendy S. Coker
Director of Student Services

Okeechobee County Schools

Dear Ms. Coker

The District English Language Learner (ELL) Plan for Okeechobee County Schools t has been
approved for implementation. This approval applies from July 1, 2022, through June 30, 2025.
The approved plan must be implemented as approved. The plan may be revised through an
amendment; however, such a revision may not be implemented until the amendment has been
approved by the Florida Department of Education. Amendment requests may be emailed to
SALA@fldoe.org.

Please share this approval letter with your district's leadership team and other interested
personnel. Thank you for your continued commitment to student achievement through language
acquisition. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Arlene Costello, Ed.D.

Bureau Chief, Student Achievement - Language Acquisition
Florida Department of Education
325 West Gaines Street Suite 1324

Tallahassee, F1 32399

850-245-0628 Office


